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Revised 1099-R Forms Mailed

February 23, 2024

Revised 1099-R forms were mailed on Thursday,
February 22, 2024, and are available in the myCTPF,
Member Self-Service Portal.

The new document you receive will not be considered
a “1099-R Corrected” document for tax purposes. If
you have already filed your tax return, please check
with your tax preparer to determine what action you
may need to take. CTPF cannot offer tax advice. 
 
We sincerely apologize for this inconvenience and appreciate your ongoing patience as we
corrected this issue.

Learn more here.
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